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MINUTES 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
FINANCE AND FACILITIES COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
MARCH 23, 2015 

6:45 p.m. 
CENTRAL SERVICES OFFICE 
793 NORTH MAIN STREET 

GLEN ELLYN, IL 60137 
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:46 p.m. 
 
Present: Committee members Joe Bochenski, Drew Ellis and Patrick Escalante, Board of 
Education member Dean Elger, Superintendent Dr. Paul Gordon, Assistant Superintendents 
Bob Ciserella and Laurie Campbell, Chief Communication Officer Erika Krehbiel and 
Recording Secretary Carolyn Gust.  
 
2015-2016 Illinois Central School Bus Contract Extension 
Beginning with the 2012 school year, school districts 87, 16, 41 and 89 formed a 
transportation consortium. The districts entered into a five-year agreement with Illinois 
Central School Company to provide transportation services for regular education students. 
The agreement allowed for annual increases to per-route cost limited to the annual increase 
in the Consumer Price Index (CPI).  
 
Illinois Central School Bus Company has forwarded a contract extension reflecting an annual 
increase for the 2016 school year limited to CPI (1.5%). The bus company requested an 
increase in last year’s contract as a result of high fuel costs. The consortium declined to pay 
the increase. 
 
This information will be presented to the Board of Education for discussion at the April 13, 
2015, meeting and approval at the April 27, 2015, meeting. 
 
Open Items 
None 
 
Other 
None 
 
Adjourn 
The meeting adjourned at 7:02 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Carolyn Gust 
Recording Secretary 

http://www.d41.org/contact_email.asp?id=ekrehbiel&n=Erika_Krehbiel

